
 
 

April 8, 2025 
 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 

You are probably familiar with our museums, special events and our living history 
programs that draws local and out-of-state visitors, to experience our 424-acre 
park and museums. An event that promises to be of regional interest is our 6th 
Annual Breakthrough Car Show taking place on May 10, 2025. The Breakthrough 
Car Show is a fund-raising event, to support our continuing education efforts at 
Pamplin Historical Park. The show is expected to feature as many as 300 cars of 
all makes, years and models on the lawn at our historic Hart Farm site. 

 

The Hart Farm is one of our historic house museums that pre-date the American 
Civil War. The farm was operated by the Hart family of Pennsylvania until the 
Civil War arrived on their doorstep with the Breakthrough Battle of April 2, 1865. 
The vast grounds at the Hart Farm are inviting and they provide an ideal and 
historically significant location for the show.  

 

We are currently seeking sponsors. Would your company be willing to donate 
some catalogs, gift certificates, apparel or other suitable items as silent auction, 
raffle items or door prizes for the show? Your sponsorship will include the 
placement, of your company’s logo, on the event poster and in all print 
advertising. Any company flags or banners, provided by the sponsor, will also be 
displayed at the show. We are a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization (93-6031259) 
and your donations may be tax deductible. I would greatly appreciate any 
assistance that you and your company can provide. Vendor spaces are also 
available and begin at $50.00 per space. If you should have any questions 
please do not hesitate to contact me. I look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 

Very Respectfully, 
 

Colin Romanick 
 

Colin Romanick 
Executive Director 
Pamplin Historical Park 
aromanick@pamplinpark.org 


